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Resource Planning and Analysis Division, the second to those of the
Accounting and Financial Services Division. Each Division can identify
training needs in its area of responsibillty and each one stands to
benefit from the resuits of the training in its functional area. The
members of the Task Force consider that each Division should be involved
in providinig training related to its activities.

4.40 The best way Vo reduce the training load 1$, of course, to
recruit incividuals with the right kind of qualifications - specialists
of the Finance Rureau should be involved in this activlty (paragraphs
4.53 te 4.56, below, refer). As the Auditor-General bas recommended,
the Department should also develop a for'mal plan for training and
evaluating financial officers.

4.41 At the moment, the three week pre-posting briefings to future
Heads of Posts, sponsored by the Personnel Branch, include only one and

a haif hours on fimanciai management. This t.ime allocation is niot at
all adequate Vo allow HOPs to understand the f ull seope of their roles
and responsibilities as managers accountable for financial management.
At the time of wrlting, these courses are being improved, but their
final make up is flot yet f irm. The Resource Planning and Analysis
Division has an interest in ensturing that the HQPs are exçposed to an
appropriate financial training.


